HENLEY ROYAL REGATTA

28th, 29th, 30th June, 1st and 2nd July 2017

FILMING — IMPORTANT NOTICE

HENLEY ROYAL REGATTA has commissioned the production of audio-visual
coverage of the 2017 Regatta. Competitors will be filmed, the film will be streamed
live and a highlights programme will be available on demand following the close of
each day’s racing. All coverage will be available on the Regatta website and on the
Regatta’s Official YouTube channel. A highlights programme of the 2017 Regatta
may also be broadcast at a future date.

It is a condition of entry that each competitor consents to the filming and
broadcasting of their participation in the 2017 Regatta.

Accordingly, it is a condition of entry that the duly authorised official of the Club (for
composite crews, a duly authorised official of each Club) notifies the competitors and
obtains their consent to participate on this basis.

For entries containing Minors (those under 18 for these purposes), it is a condition
of entry that the duly authorised official of the Club (for composite crews, a duly
authorised official of each Club) notifies the Parents/Guardians of the competitors
and obtains their consents to the Minors participating on this basis.

A notice outlining the above is available for download from the Regatta’s website at
www.hrr.co.uk/consents. This notice should be circulated by the duly authorised
official of the Club to each individual competitor.

Please retain this notice and display on the Crew Notice Board before completing
your entry.

The closing date for entries is 6.00 p.m. (1800 hours) on Monday, 12th June.

The Entry Form, complete in all respects, together with the appropriate entry fees,
must be received by the Secretary of the Regatta by that time.



